
 

 
September 19, 2024 
 
Dear Baldwin Families, 
 
As we do every year, our students and staff will be involved in several safety drills as required by New York 
State. Drills serve as an opportunity to practice procedures that keep our students safe in the event of an 
emergency. 
 
Next week, the High School will review these skills through conducting a lockdown drill. Please be assured, 
this serves only as practice for our students. The district’s safety plan can be found on the website HERE. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your continued support and 
partnership. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Neil J. Testa, Ed. D. 
Principal 
Baldwin High School 
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